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October 30, 2018   

 

Mr. Alan C. Clark 

Director of Transportation and Air Quality Programs 

Houston-Galveston Area Council 

P.O. Box 22777 

Houston, TX 77227-2777 

 

RE: City of Bellaire Applications for CMAQ Commuter and Transit Services Pilot Programs 

 

Dear Mr. Clark, 

 

The purpose of this letter is to express support for the two City of Bellaire applications submitted for the 

Commuter and Transit Services Pilot Programs.  The City of Bellaire is committed to improving mobility and 

recognizes the Houston-Galveston Area Council to be an invaluable partner in these efforts.  To that end, 

should funding be made available to the City of Bellaire through this program, the City of Bellaire stands 

ready to provide a local match of twenty percent in accordance with the information provided in the 

applications.  Should the position of the City of Bellaire on this matter change due to unforeseen 

circumstances, we will do our best to communicate that information to you and your team as quickly as 

possible.   

 

Thank you for this opportunity and we look forward to a fruitful partnership. Should you need additional 

information beyond this letter, please contact Public Works Director Michael Leech at (713) 662 8154 or 

mleech@bellairetx.gov.  With kind regards, I am 

 

Very truly yours, 

 
Andrew S. Friedberg 

Mayor 
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